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The Children’s Treatment Centre of Chatham-
Kent is embarking on a huge project - they are 
hoping to build a new treatment centre.

One of our speakers this week was Rotarian  
Donna Litwin-Makey who is the executive direc-
tor of the CK Treatment Centre.

She was joined by Mike Genge, executive direc-
tor of the Foundation and Dan Lundy, a board 
member and a parent. His daughter uses some 
of the services of the Centre.

Our speakers were introduced by Rotarian 
Sparky Leonard.

The Rotary Club has a long history of work-
ing with the Treatment Centre - going back to 
the days of the Easter Seals campaigns. Mike 
showed a slide showing Andy Watson, the 
chair of one of the the Easter Seals campaigns 
with “Timmy” of that year, Allan Campbell. The  
Rotary Club previously has raised $250,000 for 
the centre.

Acting President Tom McCarthy, Sparky Leonard, Mike Genge,  
Donna Litwin-Makey and Dan Lundy
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The Children’s Treatment Centre serves 1 in 9 of 
CK children and has 1,100 kids on the wait-list. 
There are 3,091 clients in 10 different communi-
ties. The staff in 1984 numbered 19, the staff today 
numbers 52. The caseload is expected to continue 
growing.

This necessitates a new facility. The Butterfly Build-
ing Campaign is raising funds for a new 50,000 sq. 
ft. building on McNaughton Ave. W.

The overall building costs are projected to be $28.5 
million with the ministry supplying $22.5 million. 
The community needs to raise the remaining $6 
million. Approximately $3.8 of this is already raised 
and $2.3 million is still needed.

Mike is hoping that the Rotary Clubs in CK could 
help by raising $250,000 for some of the outdoor 
areas of the new building.

This is an ambitious program that the fund-raising 
committee has undertaken and we wish them well.  
We were pleased to be given a sneak preview of 
the new facility. Past president Tom McCarthy 
thanked our guest speakers.

Top, Donna Litwin-Makey,  
left Mike Genge and Dan Lundy on the right





 

Happy  
Notices

For suggestions or submissions, please email Keith Dawson: kdawson@sympatico.ca

 

Birthdays
Jeff Comiskey  

August 14

Karen Kirkwood-Whyte 
August 19

 

 

 

CLUB  
ANNIVERSARIES

Brett Smith 8 years

Colin McGregor 21 years

Donna Litwin-Makey  
7 years

Sparky Leonard 
20 years 

UPCOMING  
MEETINGS 

August 29 
Peter Tanner

Sept 5 
Myriam Armstrong - PAW

Note: The Bulletin is now  
posted on the home page  

of our website.

Annual Banquet
Dave Rozema is the speaker. 

Dave was a world series pitcher  
for the Detroit Tigers in 1984.

The banquet is Friday, October 5 at the  
John Bradley Convention Centre.

Tickets are $60 and are available now.



The Rotary Club of Chatham
35 Thames St., Chatham • 519-354-8300

E-Bulletin

Editor’s Note: Last week, our club had a BBQ at the 
home of Jennifer and Tony Hill. Jennifer submitted 
this report.

TOGETHER WE CONNECT!

Fulfilling the mandate from RI Headquarters for 
membership month, Jennifer and Tony hosted 
a BBQ meeting cum social event which allowed 
members and family to get together informally 
and enjoy a lovely summer evening with good 
food, good wine and good conversation.

Special thanks to Stan and Tony for being chefs, 
to Andy for loaning us a BBQ and tables and to 
Paul W. and Alysson for coming early to set up.

To all who brought excellent salads and desserts, 
thank you. You made the evening. Thanks also 
for all the help cleaning up.

Also, as promised, the eagle made a brief  
appearance but the herons timed their flight  
incorrectly and came too early.
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Rotarian John Lawrence from the Sunrise Club invites all Rotarians  
to the Gala Fundraising for the CK Hospice Foundation


